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Omicron doesn’t stop our members enjoying themselves! 

 

Following the safety rules as always, u3a members have cycled, danced, sung, sewed 

and walked into 2022.  Lots of our activities are carrying on undaunted, both indoors 

and outdoors.  Our members are dealing with this grey, damp time of year, by having 

fun together. They’re playing sports; dancing; taking part in talks and discussions; 

making things and sharing photography.  Indoors, some meet by Zoom, others are 

meeting up in socially distanced, ventilated areas and often wearing masks. 

 

Missing the Great Outdoors? 

We have five sports groups meeting outdoors - walking, cycling, walking football, 

rounders and netball are all in full flow.  Check our website for further details, as 

some of these activities need us to book pitches for you, so places may be limited at 

times.   

 

More Going on Indoors at the Moment of Course 

 

If you prefer exercising indoors, table tennis and badminton groups continue to play 

(safely), country dancing and skittles have started up again and others are happily 

line dancing.   

For the talkers and learners, Zoom has brought people together so far in 2022 to 

discuss photography; history; science & technology; literature; philosophy and 

poetry. Environmental studies and Needles & Pins have met up indoors, imposing 

strict rules around face masks, ventilation and social distancing. 

And as always, our trips and holidays are well in the planning. 

 

Remember that for just one annual membership fee of £40, you can join as many 

groups as you can fit into your week, indoors, outdoors or both!  Check our website 

or - 

email: basingstokeu3aenquiries@gmail.com 

If you’re not on-line  

and would like a paper copy of all our current activities  

phone: 07787 520 281 
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